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Harvey Primary School 

Dear Harvey Community, 

 

Welcome back to term 3! I am delighted to join Harvey Primary School this term as your new Principal. 
Both my little boy and I have received a very warm welcome from the students, and we have had a                       
wonderful first impression of the school. 

 

This term, the school will undergo a Public School Review, during which the review team will visit and                   
discuss with our staff their progress in Teaching and Learning. Additionally, we have an exciting and busy 
term ahead with NAIDOC Week, Science Week, and a very thrilling STEM Challenge. 

 

A big thank you to our wonderful staff for leading these initiatives!  

 

Arising events: 

• Tue 23rd July- P&C Meeting 

• Week 3 - NAIDOC Week 

• Thurs 1 Aug- Assembly Room C 

• Fri 2nd Aug- NAIDOC Free Dress 

• Thurs 8 Aug- School board Meeting 

• Fri 9th Aug- Winter Carnival 

 

My door is always open, so please feel free to make an appointment or drop by for a chat. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Claire Barbosa 

Principal 

 

 

Warm Regards, 


